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Quote of the Week! 
 

"The holiday season is a perfect time to 
reflect on our blessings and seek ways to 
make life better for those around us." 
 
 – Anonymous 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 2021 

We would like to thank everyone who donated 
money on Christmas Jumper Day. As a result of 
this we have raised £180.00 for West Cumbria 
Hospice at Home. All money raised will help the 
charity to continue to provide palliative and end 
of life care to patients and families in your local 
community. THANK YOU! 

Please make sure that all outstanding balances 
(dinner money & nursery invoices) are paid up 

to date before breaking up for Christmas! 

If your child is off school for any reason, 
please phone the school office to let either Miss 
McCabe or Mrs Parr aware of your child’s 
absence, even if you’ve sent a message on 
Class Dojo. 

 
P.E Days 

Monday: Year 4 & Year 2 

Tuesday: Year 1 & Year 5 

Wednesday: Year 3 & Year 6 

Swimming on Wednesdays: Year 4 & Year 5 

                 

CHRISTMAS EVENTS 

Monday 13th December – Reception’s Nativity 
(2pm) 

We will socially distance each family as much as 
we can. More information to follow!  

Tuesday 14th December – Year 1’s Nativity (2pm) 

We will socially distance each family as much as 
we can. More information to follow!  

Wednesday 15th December – Nursery Christmas 
Sing Along (9:15am and 10:00am) 

Parents will be able to attend. More information 
to follow!  

Wednesday 15th December – Christmas Dinner 
(All children)  

Wednesday 15th December – Year 2’s Nativity 
(2pm)  

Thursday 16th December – Junior Carol Service at 
St Mary's Church (next door) for children in Years 
3, 4, 5 and 6. (12:30pm). Please note it is a 
maximum of 2 Parents/Carers per family. 

We will socially distance each family as much as 
we can. We request that all Parents/Carers come 
to school wearing face masks.  

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Nursery: Ophelia Moffatt 

Reception: Jaxon Gorman 

Year 1: Neil Chaudhary 

Year 2:  Kailem Johnston 

Year 3: Fletcher Butler 

Year 4: Caleb Bridge 

Year 5: Ella Musson 

Year 6: Lucy McCann 

 


